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BY EMAIL  

April 1, 2024 

Walter Malcolm  
President and CEO  
Westario Power Inc.  
RR #2, 24 Eastridge Rd  
Walkerton, ON N0G 2V0  
walter.malcolm@westariopower.com  
 
Dear Mr. Malcolm:  

Re: Westario Power Inc. (Westario) 
2024 Cost of Service Application 
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2023-0058 

This letter is in response to your letter to the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) dated March 
29, 2024, requesting an extension to the date for the filing of a settlement proposal from 
March 29, 2024, to April 12, 2024.  

The OEB grants Westario’s request for an extension. Westario shall file with the OEB 
and serve all parties its settlement proposal by April 12, 2024. Any submission from 
OEB staff on the settlement proposal shall be filed with the OEB and served on all 
parties by April 19, 2024. 

Please be advised that changes to the case schedule could affect the timing of the 
OEB’s final decision in this matter.  

Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 

c:  All Parties  
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